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Crop Reduction Program Signup Extended 
The general signup period for the USDA’s Conservation Reserve Program ( CRP) has been
extended for one week.  The new signup deadline is Friday, April 23rd.
    CRP is a voluntary program available to agriculture producers to help them use environmentally
sensitive land for conservation benefits.  In the 25 years of the CRP program in Nebraska, over a
million acres of land has been enrolled in the USDA conservation program.
    Contact your local Farm Service Agency service Center for more information regarding CRP. 
 


